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Honorable Ivan Allen 
Mayor 
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Georgia 

Dear Ivan: 

October 29, 1964 

I regret that I did not have an opportunity to see you while 
in Atlanta. I did s ee a great deal of you in the newspapers 
and on Television regarding the Braves. 

I was greatly impressed with the progres s that has b een 
made in your wonde rful city and I hope to r eturn soon and get 
togeth er with you. 

Sincerely, 




